Sasha Linker

From: Mb

Sent: Wednesday, October 16, 2019 9:22 AM
To: CommaAsst

Subject: Brian Hatch conflict

Good morning,

| was very concerned about an article | read about Brian. He is considering running for city council and your committee is
currently investigating the incumbent. He should recuse himself. This is not

ethical. https://Ibpost.com/news/politics/fppc-jeannine-pearce-brian-hatch-election

Please advise,
Michelle Baker

Sent from my iPhone





